
South Central State Bank

employees will identify

themselves when on the

phone with you.  Call your

local branch to ensure you

are familiar with who you are

talking to. 

We rarely ask for personal

information over the phone.

Do not hesitate to contact

South Central State Bank if

you received a suspicious call

regarding your finances.

South Central
State Bank 

is Here to Help

Do not give out any personal

information over the phone,

especially your Social

Security number or bank

account number.

Scammers will impersonate

many different identities,

agencies, or companies.

Scammers will present a

scenario in which you need to

act fast.

Scammers will use important

topics like past due taxes,

grandchildren or loved ones

needing help, etc.

When in doubt, hang up and

contact individuals (IRS,

loved ones, etc.) presented in

the scenario.

Reminders:

Protect Yourself 

From Scammers
We Want to Help

Protect Your

Personal Information


